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On behave of children in Oregon and the rest of victims of pedophiles & rapists in 

Oregon this will effect them all greatly. More likely the state of Oregon and every 

single person who approves this passing will be SUED and will be assumed to be 

pedophiles themselves.  

Pedophiles should not have it easier to exist in this world. This will effect our State 

deeply. We already have the most pedophiles & rapists per county in the U.S.A. 

Oregon is #1 . This is a disgusting bill and should not be passed. This will harm those 

who have been molested before. It will make it easier for them to molest others. We 

need to start doing the death penalty on these monsters instead.  


